

Solihull SEND Newsletter

Surveys about the Additional Needs Strategy

Please tell us what you think!

It has been a year since we published our <u>Additional Needs Strategy (solihull.gov.uk)</u> when we shared our plans for making the improvements you said were important to you.

We know we have been working through these plans but what really matters to us is understanding what difference, if any, we are making for children and young people with SEND and Additional Needs and their families.

We are therefore asking parents to take a few minutes out of their busy day to complete a survey to share their thoughts. We also have a separate one for children and young people to tell us what they think.

If you are a parent carer please could we ask you to complete this survey, and encourage your child or children to do the same? If you are a professional working with children, young people and their families please could we ask you to promote as much as possible? The survey will be available until Sunday 4 December 2022.

Parent Carer Annual Survey
Children & Young people Survey

We have worked with Solihull Parent Carer Voice and the other organisations they work with through their roundtable arrangements to devise this survey, to make sure we are asking the questions that are important to parent carers and everyone who is working to support them and their children. We will use the results to inform what other actions we need to take, and how support groups can best help you going forward.

Thank you

Charlotte Jones
Head of SEND service 0-25

If you think other people you know would be interested in this newsletter please encourage them to sign up on the Council website here.

If you have any feedback on the newsletter, or suggestions for future items please email and let us know:jand@solihull.gov.uk

